
 

Upcoming Dates and Events 
June 25, 2021 – Report cards sent home 
June 29, 2021 – Last Day of School  
 
Yearbook Purchase Virtual Students 
For parents who would like to order copies of our yearbook, we kindly ask you to complete the attached Google 
Form. Once, families are transferred back to the school, you will have access to Cash Online for payment. Please 
complete the form by June 22, 2021 @ 4pm 
 
Yearbook Purchase In person learning 
For in person learners, parents can purchase the yearbook on Cash Online. Due date to order a yearbook is June 22, 
2021 @ 4pm 
 
Student Trustee Elections 

The election of Student Trustees for 2020-2021 will be taking place on Thursday, June 11, 2020. Students in Grades 6 
to 11 will have the opportunity to elect two Student Trustees through an online voting process. Official candidates 
and their campaign videos will be revealed on Thursday, June 4, 2020. 
 
Student Trustees represent the voice of approximately 247,000 students in the Toronto District School Board. They 
are elected members of the Board of Trustees and sit alongside the adult Trustees at board and committee meetings 
and act as a link to students, the Board and school communities. Student Trustees are members of the Student 
Senate and work closely with Student Senate Executives and school communities to empower and promote student 
voice and engagement across the district. 
 
Please note that due to the impact of COVID-19, Student Senate Elections will be held separately in the Fall. 
For more information, please visit www.tdsb.on.ca/studenttrusteeselection. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Principal Alison MacLachlan. 

 
Elementary Summer School  

Our elementary summer school program focus is to close the achievement and well-being gap and to continue 

student engagement into July. Programs for students in Grades 3 to 8 will be delivered from July 6 to 31, 2020 from 

9am to 12pm. French programs will also be available for students currently in a French Immersion or Extended French 

Program. Remote synchronous learning will be offered. There is a possibility that learning may move from remote 

learning to in-class learning environments in accordance with the ongoing guidance of the Ministry of Education. 

Registration is online and is currently open to the public. More information is available at www.tdsb.on.ca/summer 

 

International Languages Elementary/African Heritage 

The International Languages Elementary/African Heritage Program offers language classes to students Kindergarten 

to Grade 8. Classes will run from July 6 to 31, 2020 from 1:30 to 4pm. A minimum of 23 students is required to open a 

language class. Remote synchronous learning will be offered. There is a possibility that language learning may move 

from remote learning to in-class learning environments in accordance with the ongoing guidance of the Ministry of 



Education. Registration will be online and open on Monday, May 25, 2020. More information is available on 

www.ileprograms.ca. 


